
RES.0004.0002.0006

From: Brett Cooper 
Date: 13 February 2025 at 12:37:52 AEDT
To: McCrae Incident SEW <mccrae@sew.com.au>
Subject: Re: Email to Sam Growth MP – Waller Place McCrae

﻿Thanks for your response 
I am very keen to know what the limit of the testing is, for example how far can 
the test site be from the origin site for the results to remain accurate or conclusive.
Regards 
Brett cooper

On 13 Feb 2025, at 11:11, SEW McCrae Incident 
<mccrae@sew.com.au> wrote:

﻿
Dear Brett,
 
I write regarding your email to the Member for Nepean, Sam Groth 
MP, on 22 January 2025 in which you share your observations about 
water surfacing in the vicinity of Waller Place and Charlesworth Stret 
in McCrae. Mr Groth’s office has passed your email to me so that I 
can make contact with you. 
 
I can advise that our preliminary investigations do not indicate the 
presence of drinking water at the surface. We publish information 
about testing water samples and other investigations, as well as our 
support for affected customers, on our website at 
https://southeastwater.com.au/about-us/news/mccraelandslide.
 
Kind regards
 
 

Irrelevant & Sensitive

Irrelevant & Sensitive

https://url.au.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/Wm51CGvmj2sOZRMZsKfRfBVlgq?domain=southeastwater.com.au
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Chris Ransom

Local Government Manager
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